
PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF MATINECOCK

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the fiscal affairs of the Incorporated
Village of Matinecock  for the period beginning on June 1, 2021 and ending on May
31, 2022 have been examined by Skinnon & Faber, an independent public accounting
firm and that the report prepared in conjunction with the external audit has been filed
in my office where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested
persons. 

Jennifer A. Zoufaly
Village Clerk/Treasurer

Dated: April 12, 2023


